
Student Council invites all 6th, 7th, & 8th

Grade Students to attend the

Halloween Dance!

When: Friday, Oct. 21st

Time: 7 p.m. to 9 p.m.

Location: Auditorium

Costumes are optional.

If students choose not to wear a costume, attire is casual.

There will be a costume contest with prizes!

Snacks and Drinks will be available for $1!

Tickets are $5 and will be on sale in the lunchroom during the week of Oct. 17th.

Parent pick up and drop off will be at the side door by the superintendent’s office.

Please reach out to Mr. Pfenning or Ms. Leap with any questions.

We hope to see you there!


